

May 14, 2021

Dear Leonard and Marla, and all members of the Geronimo Canoe Club!

Thank you for your willingness to be our Northern Host Club and Ambassador in support of the work of <u>Pacific Peoples' Partnership</u> (PPP). We are thrilled to have your help as we raise awareness and funds for our cause as part of our Paddle 4 Pacific campaign.

PPP is the little engine that could of non-profits. We are based on the territories of the $l = k^w = n$ (Lekwungen) speaking peoples, in Victoria British Columbia, and we support Indigenous and South Pacific communities. We see the Pacific Ocean as a highway that connects us to our brothers and sisters in the South Pacific, not one that divides us.

In celebration of World Oceans Day from May 31st to June 19th we are running a fundraising campaign called Paddle 4 Pacific to allow us to continue and further our mission in the South Pacific. We thank you for your support of this campaign, and contributions as a Host / Ambassador for Paddle 4 Pacific.

As a Host / Ambassador, we would love for you to

- Post in your feed about P4P (launch/campaign introduction)
- Mention P4P in your stories or lives
- Repost P4P posts on your Instagram stories
- ...Any, or all of the above!
- See all of our links here: https://linktr.ee/pacificpeoplespartnership

As a thanks for joining us as a P4P Host / Ambassador, we will list you as a supporter on our website (coming soon) and send you a small package of P4P merchandise for you to enjoy.

I look forward to your support for the Indigenous and South Pacific Communities and wish you safe passage on your epic paddle!

The Team at Pacific Peoples' Partnership

